From: Fr illman

To: berry3014@centurvlink.net; Miles Robinson; Drew Thompson
Ce: John Sophocleus; frank@frankdillman.com; Pete Bvrd
Subject: Open Records Request of Chairman Maxwell

Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:01:05 PM

Commissioners,

| am not sure if you know the details of my long-standing Open Records Request to Chairman
Maxwell. For nearly two years, | have been asking for the street addresses where the county sedan
has received fuel. | currently have the location code, date, time, gallons purchased, cost per gallon
and other information, a WEX, Inc. sample form with street addresses as provided Maxwell, and
withdrawals from the county tanks for the same period.

The WEX, Inc. documents from Maxwell do not show the street address, but an alpha-numeric code.

Meetings, discussion, and strategizing are on-going; | am very confident in the suit’s outcome for
several reasons.

| am actively seeking an attorney to name Chairman Maxwell, the county, and others as defendants
in a suit. The Open Records Act does not provide a recourse other than a suit, of which | prefer not
to spend my retirement on. However, | will do everything in my power as a citizen of Macon County,
Alabama, and the U.S. to obtain those records and to hold him and any other persons directly or
indirectly involved fully accountable by law.

| suggest the commission pass a resolution at the April 10, 2017 County Commission meeting
directing the chairman to fulfill my request and have the documents, as specified in my March 13,
2017 letter, in my possession by Friday, April 14, 2017. This method will save Macon County
embarrassment, exposure, and cost of an court case.

| am open to discussing this further with any of you for a resolution by Friday, April 14,2017.

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman



